
Parental Notification/Opt-out Form – Utah State Board of Education School Climate Survey:  
Elementary  

The School Climate Survey: Elementary is a confidential survey used to identify school climate 
issues within our school.  The survey for elementary school students includes 20 questions and 
should take no more than six minutes to complete. 

The survey is confidential, but parents/guardians are given the option to opt out if desired.  The 
data collected from the survey will be used to identify student perceptions of school climate 
issues within our school. 

Our desire is to involve parents in their children’s education. If you do not wish for your child to 
participate in this important activity, please sign and return this form to the school by Friday, 
April 14th.   

If you would like to examine the survey questions, please click one of the following links – K-2nd 
grade, 3rd -5th grade, 6th -12th grade. 

****************************************************************************** 

Please return this form if you DO NOT want your child to participate in this survey. 

If you do not wish your child to participate in this survey, please sign this form and return it to 
your school by Friday, April 14th. 

I would prefer that my child NOT participate in the School Climate Survey: Elementary 

School Name ___________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name Student _________________________________________  Grade ____________ 

Parent Signature ______________________________________________ Date _____________ 

 

Thank you for your participation. 

https://www.schools.utah.gov/file/3a713312-ce6b-433c-b847-7037a437e954
https://www.schools.utah.gov/file/3a713312-ce6b-433c-b847-7037a437e954
https://www.schools.utah.gov/file/8c7eaaa1-1877-4603-a828-d2e66f6b4e85
https://www.schools.utah.gov/file/8a6f6fb2-a8c0-4258-81ce-fe5463779262

